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MEMORANDUM

ro«

FROM

SUBJECT

The Regional Executive Director ? I
^ENR-Region 4-B r- I

PENRO-Palawan

The Head Executive Assistant

LETTER DATED MAY 31, 2022 OF ATTY. ELEANOR 
RACHEL M. ANGELES, MNSA, OiC-DEPUTY DIRECTOR 
FOR ADMINISTRATIVE SERVICE / CHAIRPERSON, NBI 
LAND TITLING COMMITTEE, NATIONAL BUREAU OF 
INVESTIGATION (NBI, TAFT AVENUE, ERMITA, MANILA 
(DENRCO-OSEC-2022-001765)

DATE JUH 1 3

This refers to the letter dated May 31, 2022 with enclosures, from Atty. 
Eleanor Rachel M. Angeles, MNSA, OIC-Deputy Director for Administrative 
Service / Chairperson, NBI Land Titling Committee of the National Bureau of 
Investigation (NBI), Taft Avenue, Ermita, Manila, requesting assistance in the 
conduct of an actual ground survey over a parcel of land with an area of two 
hundred (200) hectares, located in Barangay Apurawan, Aborlan, Palawan. The 
said land is donated by the Local Government Unit (LGU) of Abdrian, Palawan to 
the National Bureau of Investigation (NBI), which is intended as NBI Academy.

Kindly take immediate appropriate action on the matter. Please directly 
inform the Office of Deputy Director Angeles of any action taken on the same, 
copy furnish the Office of the Assistant Secretary for Field Operations-Luzon and 
this Office, citing Doc. No. DENRCO-OSEC-2022-001765 for monitoring purposes.

ERTO A. OLIVEROS

cc: The Office of the Secretary (OSEC)

ATTY. ELEANOR RACHEL M. ANGELES, MNSA 
National Bureau of Investigation (NBI)
Taft Avenue, Ermita, Manila

The Assistant Secretary for Field Operations-Luzon 
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